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PEPPER LUCE CREEK CULVERT REPLACEMENT
AT SHAKER BOULEVARD
Pepper Pike, OH
CHAGRIN RIVER · PEPPER LUCE CREEK

Summary
The project included replacement of approximately 350 feet of a failing 48-inch corrugated
metal culvert downstream from Shaker Boulevard in Pepper Pike and attempt to reduce local
flood risk.  The culvert exhibits segments where the bottom has rusted away. Debris is being
trapped by the up-curled and rotted out pipe bottom in some upstream segments. Basement
flooding of a number of homes reported on May 28, 2017 and August 10, 2017 as well as
temporary closure of Shaker Blvd.

Project Details
Asset ID(s): PC00113
Contract Type: Partner Project
Construction Cost: $750,000.00
Completed Date: March 31, 2020
Watershed Team Leader: Francisco Rivera (riveraf@neorsd.org)
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